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Dear Carnegie Mellon Women’s Association, 

 

I am writing to nominate School of Art student Stacey Cho for the Carnegie Mellon Women’s 

Association awards scholarship as an outstanding senior in the College of Fine Arts. Stacey is 

both an exceptional student and community member, and I have no doubt that she will be a 

leader wherever she goes. 

 

Stacey will graduate next month with a BFA in Art and a minor in Human Computer Interaction, 

has qualified for both university and college honors, and holds one of the highest-ranking GPAs 

in the School of Art. This year, she was one of four winners of the Senior Award as part of the 

school’s annual Art Awards, and she has been selected as one of two student speakers for the 

school’s diploma ceremony. As a result of all her hard work, Stacey has been accepted into the 

Master’s program in Learning Design, Innovation, and Technology at Harvard University’s 

Graduate School of Education. 

 

During her time in the School of Art, she has been a deeply committed and highly motivated 

student. Focusing heavily on emerging electronic media, she has produced exceptional artwork 

in the realm of VR and AR mixed realities. She has entered one of the most competitive and 

rigorous fields of technology, rising through teaching, research, and creative roles in at the 

university, and she is sure to continue to rise to the top. 

 

I wholeheartedly support Stacey in her artistic and academic endeavors and could not 

recommend her more highly. I hope you will strongly consider her nomination for the CMWA 

scholarship. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Charlie White 

Regina and Marlin Miller Head of School 

School of Art 

Professor of Art 

Carnegie Mellon University 


